



11/15/2018

Ms Kassy Knudson Board President Willard Community Center 1245 Folsom St Lincoln, NE 68522

Dear Kassy and the Board of Willard,

12/21

Let this letter serve as my formal letter of resignation from the Board of Directors of the Willard Community Center. This decision has been weighing on my mind for a few months, and it came time to make the decision for the Board and myself. Over my years on the board, I have had the opportunity to learn so much of what Willard does for the community and to see just how far the reach is into the Lincoln community. As we grow the board with the new building, I think my seat can better be utilized by someone of a different expertise. I know my schedule doesn't fit with the wishes of the majority of the board, and my area of specialization might be too specialized to fully benefit Willard.

I look forward to continuing to watch Willard grow under the leadership of the Board of Directors, and to support Willard in any way I can in the future.

Respectfully,

Mitchell L Critel